
Proxy Alert – Feb 8-12 
 
Dear Members of COPP,  
  
PROXY ALERT  
  
In the next few days, all owners will be receiving their Proxy vote for the upcoming Annual 
Meeting in March. 
 
This communication will be brief and is ONLY intended to ask that you DO NOT do anything 
with your Proxy until we have had a chance to review it and send you our next NewsLetter with 
more detailed instructions. 
 
Please note that the Proxy information on the COPP website is from a prior year and will need to 
be updated.  When we send the next NewsLetter concerning our Proxy votes, we will update the 
website at the same time. 
 
Webmaster 
COPP, LLC  (Concerned Owners at the Point at Poipu)   
 


